
 

Carriagelanehoa.org 

News Letter for February 2016 

Dear Owners: 

There are several items that we want to update you on regarding Association matters.  

Election for New Board and Master Association Representative was Completed on January 9, 2016  
The election was initially scheduled on December 12, 2015. A quorum was not achieved so the election was  
rescheduled to January 9, 2016. For the rescheduled election there were 37 ballots received by mail and in  
-person so a-voting quorum was obtained, There were no new nominations received from the floor. There  
were five candidates for the Board so all five were elected. Mr. Konovalov was the only candidate to the  
Master Association and he was re-elected. The Board positions for this upcoming year are as follows:  

• Mr. Konovalov - President  

• Mrs. DeFalco - Vice-President  

• Mrs. Abrego - Treasurer  

• Ms. Presz - Secretary  

• Mrs. Shahverdi - Member  

Mailboxes Are Going To Be Replaced  

We are currently in process of negotiating a start date with the selected contractor to replace the mailboxes  

and posts. We are hopeful this will be completed in early spring.  

Please Remember To Drive Slow When in the Development  
We want to remind everyone to slow down when driving on both the public and private streets. Please note  
that the public streets are to be driven at 25 miles per hour. The private streets are to be at 15 miles per hour.  
Please inform other drivers in your household of this requirement.  

Water Conservation Is Appreciated During the Drought  

Everyone is reminded to follow the City's watering schedule as a continuing conservation measure. We also  

request that please do not wash down your sidewalks or street in front of your home. Please sweep the areas  

down as a water saving effort.  

The Next Association Meeting is on February 13,2016  

Please mark your schedule for the next meeting. It will be on Saturday, February 13,2016 at 9 AM. It is at  

the East Anaheim Community Center.  

To Keep Informed Visit Our Website  

If you can't make the meetings, please visit our website to keep you informed. The website address is:  

 

www.carriagelanehoa.org 

Thank you for reviewing this letter.  

Sincerely,  

Board oj Directors  

 


